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Andrea Gyger

From: Nancy Peltola 

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 10:08 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [SPAM][GFI-IDB] - Written comments - proposed bingo rules

Hello, 
Can you please clarify for me:  are the changes in the draft regarding 501c3 status meaning that 
an organization will no longer need to have that status to obtain a bingo/raffle license? 
Thank you 
Nancy Peltola 




